Freedom of Information Act 2000  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

Please may you supply a copy of the Council’s latest Digital Strategy.
Leicester City Council does not have a Digital Strategy.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

When was the Digital Strategy approved? 
Not applicable.

When is the Digital Strategy due to be refreshed? 
Not applicable.

Which member of the board is responsible for ICT?
Not applicable. 

Please provide an organisation chart for the Council’s ICT department. 
Please see the attached document.

Does the Council outsource some or all of its ICT services to an external provider? If so, please provide details of provider(s) and contract dates. 
No, not applicable.

Is the council looking to migrate any of its ICT services to the cloud in the next 2 years? If so, please provide details of these services.
No, not applicable.

 
Is the council considering its options for outsourcing / insourcing its ICT services in the next 3 years?
No. 

Does the Council have any plans to review its operating model for ICT services within the next 2 years?
No. 

Does the Council use external consultancy to support ICT initiatives and if so, how are they appointed?
Very rarely but if they are required the procurement process used is determined by the requirements of the project.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

